
Albany Township Recreation Committee 
 

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday             

September 12, 2022, at 7:38 PM. 

Members Present: Lucy Muth and Stephen Hamm 

Absent: Kelly Rabert, Sandy Wessner, Steve Wade 

The Board Members are as follows: 

Stephen Hamm-Chairman 

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman 

Kelly Rabert- Secretary  

Stephen - Talked about Fall Tree Planting. 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:00pm    Next Meeting October 3rd. 

Submitted by Stephen Hamm - Chairman 

 


